
You May Have Received  
Your Last Print Copy of  
The Career Development  
Quarterly

Beginning with the September 2012 issue, you 
will receive only electronic access to The Career 
Development Quarterly (CDQ) through the Wiley 
Online Library, unless you have informed ACA (by 
responding to our electronic surveys, mail, or phone 
campaigns during the past year) that you prefer to 
continue to receive print copies of the journal. 

Check out the enhanced membership 
benefit that your electronic access  

provides today!
Simply log into the ACA website at www.counseling.org, click on the 
Publications page and then “Electronic Journal Access” on the left-
hand side menu, which will link to CDQ in the Wiley Online Library. Note. 
You must log into the ACA website each time you wish to access full text 
of the journal. NCDA-only members must access the journal through 
the NCDA website at www.ncda.org. Go to My NCDA on the purple 
toolbar, far right side and log in, and then click on “Online Journal” in 
the right hand column to access the archive.

Once you are logged in, create an e-mail alert to make sure you are 
notified when each new issue is published by selecting “Get New 
Content Alerts” from Journal Tools on the top of the left-hand side menu.

Enjoy…
•	 Easy access to each issue of the journal from  

Volume 1, Issue 1 forward to the current issue.  
The digital archive goes back to 1952!

•	 Keyword and advanced searches by individual  
journal, title, author, citation, or all journals in the  
Wiley Online Library—a state-of-the art collection with more 
than 4 million articles from 1,500 journals.

•	 Customizable content alerts and RSS newsfeeds that provide the 
most recent Tables of Contents and keep you abreast of citations 
and updates to your saved searches.

If you are an ACA/NCDA member and would like to continue to receive 
print copies of the journal, there is a $15.00 charge per year. The 
option to receive a print copy will appear on your next membership 
renewal, or you can simply call ACA Member Services at 800-347-
6647 x222 / 703-823-9800 x222 to let us know that you would like 
to continue receive print copies of the journal. NCDA-only members 
should contact NCDA directly.


